U.S. Department of Justice

National Security Division

Office of the Foreign Investment Review Staff

Vid REGISTERED MAIL

Mr Ruslan V Demchenko
Alrus Telecom Inc.

80 S.W. 8th Street

Suite 2000

Miami, FL 331303038 USA
305-356—-7666
ruslan@alrus—tele.com

Mr. Demchenko:

Washington, D.C. 20530

October 23, 2017

~ Our phone calls and emails to you / Alrus Telecom Inc., have been left unanswered. See
attachment. Please respond to this letter by November 1, 2017. If we do not heard from you by
that date, DOJ will be seeking termination of your FCC license file number ITC-214-20091201-

00520.

Attachment

Regards,

jlhdt 10

David Jividen

- Attorney

Foreign Investment Review Staff
National Security Division
U.S. Department of Justice

Previous unanswered emails dated June 13, 2017 and December 30, 2016.



